
 

 

 
Manly Roles Hill Water Network Upgrade 
Preston Road and Daisy Road, Manly West 

For more information call 13 26 57 
PO Box 2765 Brisbane QLD 4001 

February 2024 

 
You can rely on us to keep things flowing, and from time-to-time we need to upgrade your 
local water network.  

What’s happening? 
Our delivery partner, Downer WSP and their subcontractor Hollcon, will soon start preliminary 
works to support the upcoming water network upgrade along Preston Road, Manly West. 
Construction will commence from Wednesday 14 February 2024, and will take up to three 
weeks to complete, weather and site conditions permitting. 

Following the completion of these works, we’ll soon start work to upgrade the booster pump 
station and associated pipework within the existing reservoir site. These works are due to take 
place in May 2024. We’ll let you know prior to the start of construction; keep a look out in your 
letterbox for the update. 

Why is this happening?  
By upgrading important infrastructure, this project will future-proof our network reliability and 
ensure safe, long-term service delivery to the community.  
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For more information call 13 26 57 
PO Box 2765 Brisbane QLD 4001 

For more information:  
• Phone Jo Rogers on 0447 782 160 or after hours 1300 992 605 

• Email Community.Enquiries@downergroup.com 

• Scan QR code for project information. 

• Register for project updates at Community.Enquiries@downergroup.com  

• Visit urbanutilities.com.au/network-upgrades/current-projects/manly-roles-hill-water-
network-upgrade 

Thank you for your patience while we complete this essential work. 
 

What to expect? 
 

Noise/dust - residents may experience varying noise and dust levels from construction 
machinery and changed vehicle movements. We’ll minimise these where we can. 
 
Residents may also experience possible generator noise when used to provide temporary 
power supply to the pump station during the commissioning process. We’ll let you know in 
advance before this occurs.  
 
Hours - we’ll be working during the day, between 6:30 am and 6:30 pm, Monday to 
Saturday. Some work may be required to take place at night to comply with approved traffic  
permits and to ensure the safety of crews working on main roads. We’ll let you know before 
any night work takes place.  
 
Changed traffic conditions will be in place around work areas and reservoir access roads. 
Traffic control will be in place to manage traffic flow, ensure pedestrian safety and maintain 
local access. 
 
Please take care and observe all signposting, speed limits and any directions given by 
Traffic Controllers. Safety fencing, barriers and signage will be installed around work areas 
to keep everyone safe. 
 
Temporary water outages – we’ll provide at least three days’ notice before any planned 
interruptions to your water supply. Please check your letterbox for these updates. 
 
Restoration - we will restore all work areas as close to the original condition as possible 
once the work is complete. 
 
Our commitment - the project team will minimise the construction impacts to the extent 
possible including managing noise and dust at the source and reviewing work methods as 
required. 

We will keep directly impacted neighbours informed by providing regular construction 
updates during the project. 
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